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We did it, the end is here! I have one last thing for you to complete by tomorrow May 27 at 10:00 pm.
All art and culinary students have a distance learning form to fill out in assignments. 
Please have all work turned in to me by 3:00 pm May 27 per Mrs. Rishell’s email. I will have everything that is turned in by that time graded and into focus by 5 pm on May 29. 
I have missed all of you during this time of distance learning. Some of you stepped up to the plate in a way that I have not experienced all year, and I am so proud of you. Many of you took this seriously and worked so hard to get everything  finished, again I am so proud of you. 
8th graders – congratulations on a weird completion of your elementary/middle school years. Best wishes to you in high school.
6th and 7th graders – You did it! I look forward to a new year in August, and hopefully we will be back on campus to the start of a healthy new school year. 
Parents – well done. Thank you for all you have done to make this work. I know it was not easy. I would much rather teach from my classroom. 
To All – I hope you have a memorable summer, stay healthy, I look forward to being back together in August. 
